XP East
Middle Bank, Doncaster, DN4 5NG.

01302 898792
office@xpeast.org
xpeast.org

Principal: Claira Salter

Wednesday 23rd November
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 1st December, C25 (Y11) will be taking part in fieldwork to the Savoy Cinema to watch a
private screening of The National Theatre’s production of ‘A Christmas Carol’.

This fieldwork has been planned to support their learning in English Literature and is a brilliant opportunity to
bring the students’ learning to life in an exciting and engaging way. The experience will be used to support
learning back in the classroom to help the students better understand the content and develop a deeper
understanding of this key GCSE text.

We will depart school between 12pm-1215pm and walk into town in crews.
We will be dismissing students directly from the Savoy Cinema at approximately 3.10pm. If you would prefer
to collect them from the cinema, please note the venue address is Sir Nigel Gresley Square, Waterdale. If you

have any concerns with this arrangement, please contact your child’s Crew Leader.

Students will need a packed lunch for this fieldwork. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, a lunch will be
provided.

If you have any questions about this fieldwork, please contact me on aparker@xpschool.org or get in touch with
your child’s crew leader.

With thanks,
Angella Parker

E25 & E26 Phase Lead
XP East
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